
 

Dear God, our Father in Heaven, 
 
Please listen to our prayer. We are your small children at the Jesus Place. We come to you in name of Jesus, your 
Son and our Savior. We believe Jesus is our friend, and He help us not be scared anymore. We believe you are 
real God who listen and answer. We feel happy to learn you are King of all. 
 
Thank you for this place, Jesus Place, where orphan kids like us now have big family. They love us every day. 
Before we came to CCM there were times we were not happy. Then, BIG SURPRISE, people from Jesus Place 
took us in. We were so shock and happy because we feel Christian love. We feel CCM people really care about us. 
We try say big "thank you," but we not have all the words. We just happy. Now we have home. 
 
God, we pray for the leaders here at Jesus Place, for teachers, House parents, workers, and builders of new 
houses. Thank you, Father, for Sokhom too. Please give them strong energy to take care of us! And please help 
them be patient, because we not used to eating such good food every day, and soft clean bed for our own self. We 
feel lucky... but Sokhom says, "You are blessed!" We want to be good children. Help us listen in class and no be 
bad. We love learn how Jesus lived. Also, we love to play football! 
 
We also thank for people in far away countries who help with Jesus Place. We so thankful for these big people who 
love God and help us. God, did you open their hearts for us? We think yes! We want to show them we so happy to 
live here, so we work hard and learn every day. They teach us how to love and grow up nice. 
 
Because we believe in Jesus, we want to tell other people about Him too. We want to share His love and help other 
people. We want to be good kids. Please help us be who you want. 
 
You are good God. We are thankful kids at Jesus Place. 

 

 

 

JESUS CHILDREN PRAYER  

WE STILL HAVE A GREAT NEED FOR INDIVIDUALS OR CHURCHES TO SPONSOR CHILDREN. 
PLEASE CONTACT MIKE MEIERHOFER FOR MORE DETAILS. 



  

IF A PICTURE TELLS A THOUSAND WORDS, THEN HOW MANY WORDS ARE ON THIS PAGE? 



Kevin and Catharine Carson, from Alberta, Canada, served for two years in Cambodia on the medical Ship of 
Life on the Mekong River. They love the Cambodian people and have become active in helping us with our 
Jesus Children. Kevin is a retired educator and instrumental in developing our Christian School, which opens 
this fall. Kevin, Catharine and Linda Ross, from the Church of Christ in Edmonton, recently spent a number of 
weeks in Cambodia training and providing curriculum for our future K-12 teachers. Currently, we have seven 
people from CCM at the university obtaining their degrees in various areas of education. Linda will be returning 
to Cambodia soon to spend several months teaching English to the children and future teachers. Pictured below 
are our Jesus Children receiving clothing, shoes, backpacks, etc. from the Church of Christ in Edmonton. 

The Jesus Children village will be built in a horseshoe shape.  We have built the first of 12 homes and are in the 
process of building the second home.  Each house will have 10 boys on one side, 10 girls on the other side and 
4 house parents to oversee the children. Sokhom’s ingenious idea is to provide a large room on the second floor 
of each house to serve as classrooms. This will save CCM money by avoiding the need to build a large school 
facility. The children will return to their designated housing facility for meals throughout the day. In the center of 
the village there will be a soccer field, volleyball court, playground area, etc 

Please visit The Christian Chronicle article which features our Jesus Children.   

Christians care for children in 'Jesus Village' - The Christian Chronicle  

https://christianchronicle.org/christians-care-for-children-in-jesus-village/


We thank the Lord for your faithful participation with Cambodia Christian Ministries. Please contact Mike or Sokhom to 
find out how you can help with this great work of the Lord.  
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Visit cambodiaministries.org for blog updates and be sure to “like us” on Facebook and please “share” with others! 

 


